



28th January 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **World Book Day**

## **Dressing Up!**

To celebrate **World Book Day** on **Thursday 7**<sup>th</sup> **March 2019**, we would like the children (and staff) to bring their favourite book characters to life by coming to school dressed as their favourites! Last year we had some amazing costumes so we're really looking forward to seeing what everyone comes dressed as this year! Please keep your fingers crossed for no snow too!

## **PFA Second Hand Book Sale**

Due to the success of this in previous years, the PFA have very kindly offered to run another *Book Sale* during the day! We thought this would be a great way for the children to share and recommend some of their favourite stories and promote reading for pleasure! This is where we need your help...

If you have any unwanted or used books at home that are in a reasonable condition, we would be extremely grateful if these could be donated to school. On World Book Day, all donations will be collated and the children will have the opportunity to purchase a book at a price of 50p to £1. We would like as many books as possible for children of all ages, so if you are having a 'spring clean' at home, please don't throw those books away, school will gratefully take them off your hands! The PFA will happily start receiving book donations as of now and these can be left at the front office at any time. Thank you in advance for your support with this!

## **Recommended Reads**

L. Adams

Please keep looking at the Reading Corner on our weekly newsletter, to keep up to speed with the latest reads...

Yours sincerely

Mr Adams

Deputy Head Teacher/English Coordinator





